Uul Y.
Tlopd's Register of Shipping,

71, Fenchurch Street, E.C. 3.

8th April, 1933.

Dear Sir,

I have to acknowledge the receipt of your
letter of the 17th ultimo enclosing the freeboard report,
verification report and copy of the Certificate which has been
1gsued in the case of the motorship "KOSEI MARU", Messrs.
Mitsubishi Zosen Kaisha Hull No.Cl22, in accordance with the
Load Line Law of Japan, the contents of which have been noted.

Thanking you for your attention,

1 am, Dear Sir,

Yours feithfully,
Agsistant Secretary.

H. Jasper Com, Esq.,
KOBE .




